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World Book Day ‘Reading Breakfast’ 

Thursday 6th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you may be aware World Book Day is being celebrated on Thursday 6th March 
this year. Ormiston Rivers Academy have a range of events taking place on this 
day to celebrate reading and would like to invite parents, carers or grandparents 
to our ‘Reading Breakfast’.  

The aim of this event is to create more opportunities for shared reading 
experiences which are not only beneficial to your child’s learning, but also their 
enjoyment of reading.  

Our Library will be open on this day at 8.45am until 9.20am for parents and carers 
to share a book with their children, explore the library and find out more about 
reading recommendations. There will be a selection of refreshments throughout 
the session too. 

If you would like to attend the Reading Breakfast, please email 
lsams@ormistonriversacademy.co.uk to reserve a slot. Please include your child’s 
name and form group in the email. For this event, we can only offer a limited 
number of spaces which will be given on a first come first serve basis. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sams 

Literacy Lead 

Ormiston Rivers Academy 
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